
 

 

 

CAMP WASHINGTON 
  

Camp Washington is the official Camp and Conference 
Center of the Episcopal Church in Connecticut (ECCT). At 
Camp Washington you will be part of a caring community 
centered on Christian values and beliefs. They have a 
strong commitment to helping each camper grow in faith 
and professional well-trained staff focused on the needs of 
each camper. Camp offers active, fun & challenging 
programs with something for everyone in a healthy and 
safe camp environment. Register today! 
https://www.campwashington.org/summercamp 
 

 
 

THE ANGLICAN VISION 
  

June 26 and July 3rd join Rev. Brian for food and 
conversation as we explore The Anglican Vision, by James 
E. Griffiths.  If you’re new to the Episcopal Church or just 
want to have a deeper experience of our faith practice, The 
Anglican Vision is a short book which looks at the history, 
mission, and identity of the Anglican Church around the 
world. Please RSVP at the office and let us know if you 
will be contributing to the meal. 

 

CHURCH EMAILS 
 
If there is anyone who serves on Sundays but is not 
receiving church emails, please let us know at the office! 
 



 
 

YOUTH @ CONVENTION 2019 
  

At the diocesan convention on October 26 and 27th there 
is a special youth presence session on Saturday, October 
26 including an overnight at a parish in Hartford and 
returning to the Convention on Sunday, October 27 for 
the diocesan-wide worship service of some 2,000 
people.  If you have any interest in being a youth delegate 
let Rev. Brian know. 
 

 

NE REGION LIAISON - ST. MARKS 
  

We are looking for a parishioner to act as a liaison to the 
NE Region. This role would play two key responsibilities: 
 

1) communicate and announce things going on with 
the churches in our region, 

2) inform the NE Region team about things 
happening at St Marks. 

 
Please contact Steve Paasch for more information or if 
interested. 
 

 
 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
Vacation Bible School will be held at Storrs 
Congregational Church, July 29 - August 2, 9-
12:30,  with a celebratory worship service in their 
Meetinghouse on August 4. They accept ages 4-
12, with special programming for ages 10-12. 
Lunch will not be provided but they offer 2 hearty 
snacks. One when the children arrive at 9:00 and 
another around 12:00 before they leave at 12:30.  
 
The theme this year is “Child of God”. Although 
we are all children of God, they are specifically 
focusing on stories involving children. 
 
-David and Goliath  1 Samuel 17 
-Let the children come to me   Matthew 19 
-Loaves and Fishes   John 6:  1-14 
-Jesus heals Jarius’ daughter   Mark 5: 21-43 
 
More information coming soon! 

 

 

 



 
 

A WARM HELLO 
  

I am Stephanie, the new Administrative Assistant and 
Bookkeeper. 
 
I have had the pleasure of meeting a few of you these last 
couple of days and I look forward to meeting you all soon. 
As some of you may know, Linda was not feeling well last 
week.  I am trying my best to pick up where she left off.  
 
I am very excited to work with all of you! Thank you for 
your help during this time of transition. 
 

 

 
 


